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AUBREY MASK FUNDRAISER 

 

Celebrate your school pride with wonderful new masks! 

 

Aubrey PAC has sourced fabulous masks as a school fundraiser 

perfect for 2020!  The super-comfortable masks come in adult and youth sizes, are adjustable, 3- 

layer, and even come with filters!  You can choose masks with the Aubrey logo or without, and 

can choose from many different colours at check-out. 

 

https://www.prostockathleticsupply.com/collections/aubrey-elementary-online-store 

 

Family and friends can order using the link too — once all the masks arrive to Aubrey, they will 

come home with the students, organized by teacher ’s name. 

 

Despite the fact traffic is lighter due to staggered start times, some drivers are still disregarding   

traffic signage around Aubrey during drop-off and pick-up times, leading to dangerous conditions! 

 

NO STOPPING ZONES are so designated because a vehicle stopped there obstructs 

the ability for pedestrians to see oncoming traffic and for other drivers to see children 

who may be crossing the road.   

 

The stretch of Curtis Street adjacent to Aubrey Elementary 

is a NO STOPPING ZONE.  Likewise, much of Stratford Avenue 

near the school and crosswalks is also a NO STOPPING 

ZONE.  All of the Aubrey Community is implored to please 

obey all traffic signage, for everyone’s safety.   

                 Kindest thanks to you all! 

TRAFFIC AND SAFETY 

https://www.prostockathleticsupply.com/collections/aubrey-elementary-online-store


 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

• Tuesday, 08 December - PAC Executive-only Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

• Friday, 18 December - Last day of school before the Winter Break  

• Monday, 04 January - Welcome back - First Day of School 2021!  

• Tuesday, 19 January - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

• Monday, 15 February - Family Day - NO SCHOOL 

• Wednesday, 17 February - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

• Friday, 26 February - Pro-D Day - NO SCHOOL 

DELIVERIES FOR AUBREY STAFF 

Some people have been wondering about safely delivering cards or items for     

Aubrey Teachers and Staff this holiday season.  For teachers and staff who have a 

door to the outside, items can be delivered to them directly at those doors.  For 

those who don’t have an exterior door, items may be left on the cart outside the 

front entrance of the school, very clearly marked with the name of the person the 

item is for.  We’re so sorry that homemade food can’t be accepted this year, and 

that staff can’t share food inside the school.  Hugest thanks for your kindness,   

and the very best to you all this winter holiday! 


